



STEVENS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

CASTLE POINT STATION
HOBOKEN, NEW JERSEY 07030

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

August 26, 1976

Dear Dr. Lamm:

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and the Faculty of Stevens Institute of Technology, I extend to you our sincere best wishes on your election to the presidency of Yeshiva University.

It is our hope that your administration will be a long and fruitful one and that you will experience much personal satisfaction in your new position.

Sincerely

Kenneth C. Rogers

President

Dr. Norman Lamm, President Yeshiva University 500 West 185th Street New York, New York, 10033